


John Scott  
2275 Fairbanks Ferry Road
Havana, FL 32333


June 20, 2013		


To Whom It May Concern,
This is a letter of recommendation for Tiffany Harrison.  In the past 10 years, I have worked with Tiffany on many projects including sound, stage, recording & production.  Tiffany has shown that she has a unique gift in these areas.  She is dependable, hard working & experienced for such positions.  
I gladly recommend Tiffany for any position involving music production of any kind.  

Sincerely,
John Scott  												
                  
	
